

Newsletter Friday 30th June 2023

https://brookburn.manchester.sch.uk



Early Years kicked of Sports Day Season in style last week followed by Key Stage 1 this week and the weather held out on both days - phew! Congratulations to all the children for their fabulous effort and teamwork, they have made staff and parents very proud. Thank you to parents/carers for supporting the event and especially to those who got involved in the parents' race!









Year 6 Business Enterprise

The Year 6 Business Enterprise has reached it's final stage today - MARKET DAY! The children have worked so hard on their projects. After agreeing on their initial idea they had to work out costs, pitch it to the 'Business Angels', order the materials, make and advertise their product. The whole school was a hub of excitement as children brought in their pocket money to buy their favourite items. Which company will make the most profit.....watch this space - we will announce the winner in the next edition! Special thanks to the Business Angels who gave up their valuable time to listen to the pitches and to Mrs Flanagan and Mrs Lord in the school office for processing the orders.













On Wednesday evening we held a special music evening for parents/ carers, whose children receive music tuition within school. This was an

opportunity for the children and tutors to show how much they have progressed over the year. For many children, this was the first time they've performed for an audience and although some nerves had kicked in before the show started as soon as they started playing they were forgotten and it was a joy to listen to them play.

Very well done to all the children that performed

Very well done to all the children that performed and thank you to parents and carers for your support and for Mr Sumner for organising the evening.

Year 4 children have been busy in design technology lessons, designing and making slingshot cars for our mechanical systems project.

The chassis has been built and now it's time for the aerodynamic body to be assembled.

Ms Faulder







Farewell and Good Luck

As we come to the end of this year we will be saying farewell and good luck to Ms Garvey and Mrs Robinson.

After much deliberation, Ms Garvey

has finally made the decision to move to an international school in Dubai with her family. She will be sorely missed and has been a brilliant and committed part of the Brookburn Team. We wish her all the best in the sunshine.

Mrs Robinson has been at Brookburn for almost 11 years and in that time, life has certainly changed with juggling work and being a busy mum of three young children. She is looking forward to being closer to home and I know you will join me in wishing her all the best in the future.

You may also have noticed that Ms Kingsford's bump is getting bigger! She will be starting her maternity leave at the start of September so we may be lucky enough to say hello to her at the start of the year but just in case we wish her all the best now.

Jen Holden Head of School



Newsletter Friday 30th June 2023

https://brookburn.manchester.sch.uk



Weekly

Monday

Woodwind Lessons Steel Pan Lessons Guitar Lessons

Wednesday

Strings Lessons Y4 Swimming Lessons

Special Events

Monday 3rd July

Class 5B Peterloo Trip

Tuesday 4th July

Y3/4 Sports Day - 2pm start

Thursday 6th July

Year 1 visit to the River Mersey

Friday 7th July

Big Comedy Show - 3.30-4.30pm

Tuesday 11th July

Y5/6 Sports Day - 2pm start Year 2 Visit to Fletcher Moss Gardens

Friday 14th July

Brookfest - Summer Fundraising Event

3.30pm - 6pm

Monday 17th July

Class 5A Peterloo Trip



Year 6 Leavers Assembly

Attention Year 6 parents!

The Year 6 production - Alice in Wonderland - will be performed for you on:

Tuesday 18th July at 10 am.

Thank you for your support, in advance, in helping them learn lines, songs and sorting costumes.

Don't be late for this very important date, get there before the White Rabbit!

Thank you,

The Year 6 Team

Safe Over Summer

As we look forward to school holidays, we recognise that some children, young people and families may be finding things tough right now. We want you to know where you can go to get some ideas to help with your wellbeing, or get advice, support, or help at this time. If your child tells you they are struggling with their mental health or if you suspect this, you should always contact your GP for advice.

Supporting Parents Helpfinder (Young Minds) Young Minds have created a useful 'Supporting Parents Helpfinder' By answering six questions, parents can find out how to support their child https://youngminds.org.uk/supporting-parents-helpfinder/

Kooth - online emotional and mental health support ages 11-18 https://www.kooth.com/

Samaritans116 123 jo@samaritans.org
Barnardos Boloh – Helpline and webchat for 11+
for Black, Asian and Ethnic Minority children and
young people 0800 1512605 https://

helpline.barnardos.org.uk/

Shout – for anyone in crisis at anytime Txt 85258

MoodSwings Helpline staffed from 10am to 4pm

Monday to Friday - 0161 832 3736

info@moodswings.org.uk or https://

www.facebook.com/Moodswings-289363603529/

Anna Freud Centre

For adoptive parents, special guardians and foster parents https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/adoptive-parents-special-guardians-and-foster-carers/

For parents and carers

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/resources/

Childline https://www.childline.org.uk/kids/ 0800 1111

Report online abuse

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre



Newsletter Friday 30th June 2023

https://brookburn.manchester.sch.uk

